

Roard of Directors Richmond Children's Foundation, Inc. Stephen Eabert Suson Goldman James B. Zone

Board of Directors Richmond Leadership Corp. Eugene Buccini, Ph.D. Chairman

Gerard Bernacchia David Brenner Donald J. Buchatter Renes Cook Stephen B. Egibert Susan Goldman Marcia M. Letkowitz Michael E Malaney Robin Mothfeses. Robert McGuire Alan S. Reid

Emeritus Burton Grebin, MD Salvatore Gullo

Legal Counsel Edward S. Rudofsky



IASA

Richmond Children's Foundation, Inc.

December 8, 2003

Ms. Lyn Romano Aviation Safety Association 25 Green Hill Road Golden's Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Ms. Bornano:

We would like to thank you for thinking of the special children at Richmond. You can't imagine how thrilled we were to see Lisa arrive with such wonderful toys, musical monkey clutch balls, footballs, flip flop caterpillars, snap lock snake, singing light up stars, rockin radios and much more.

The joy that you have given to these special young people here at Richmond, we are wishing all of you the same. For you, have truly demonstrated the true meaning of Seasons Greetings. You put a BIG SMILE on these special children's faces.

Again, thank you for helping us to care for and care about these youngsters with multiple disabilities served in our programs. We are wishing you happiness throughout the coming year. Happy Holidays!

Sincereiv.

Carol Baron

Director of Marketing and Development

Phillis D. Clarke

Marketing and Development Specialist

IMPORTANT: Federal tax law requires that you keep this receipt to substantiate your charitable deduction. The law requires that in all cases where you are required to have a receipt from the charity, that you have it in hand, before filing your tax return.